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February 7, 1983

Board Members
New Mexico Chapter
The Nature Conservancy
Dear Board Members:

Thank you for the good turn out at the meeting at El 
Gancho, particularly in light of the weather!

For your information, attached find the following:

1. Current list of officers, trustees and honorary trustees 
(we hope Jeff will allow us to make him an honorary trustee).

2. Current list of committee membership. (Those of you 
unable to attend the last meeting have been placed on the 
Committees you served on before. Any of you wanting to change, 
please let me know).

Also, the annual meeting, in Albuquerque, has been changed 
to October 29, 1983, in order not to conflict with The Nature 
Conservancy annual meeting to be held in Tucson, on October 22, 
1983.

I would urge the new comittee chairpersons, in conjunction 
with John Egbert, to hold a meeting as soon as possible!

Thank you again for your assistance and cooperation.

Very uly yours,

JamesyH. Russell, Jr. 
Chair/nan
New Mexico Board of Trust ess

JHR/ol
Ends: As noted.

cc: Mr. John Egbert


